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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 9:31 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #121 - Important Follow-Up Announcement from HUD


HUD has asked SHCC to pass on the attached follow-up announcement regarding the impact of HUD’s Fiscal Year 2012 Budget on Section 8 Project Based Rental Assistance. 
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